
 February 3, 2020 
 

Chair Doherty and Members of the House Committee on Education: 
 
My name is Lisa Allen, and I would like to urge you to support House Bill 4132, the Oregon 
Student Health Survey Bill, to give educators and health partners the necessary information to 
support the health, well-being, and academic achievement of Oregon youth.  
 
While I am writing as an individual, my work on the Hillsboro School Board has given me 
firsthand knowledge of how impactful the survey data can be fro decision-makers. Complete 
data can help school districts and educators see a complete picture of the needs of their 
students, to ensure all students have the support they need to be successful. 
 
I know you all care as much about student success as I do, and I appreciate your consideration 
of this bill. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Lisa Allen  
 


